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8. Impacts Found Not to Be Significant 
California Public Resources Code Section 21003 (f) states: “…it is the policy of  the state that…[a]ll persons 
and public agencies involved in the environmental review process be responsible for carrying out the process 
in the most efficient, expeditious manner in order to conserve the available financial, governmental, physical, 
and social resources with the objective that those resources may be better applied toward the mitigation of  
actual significant effects on the environment.” This policy is reflected in the State California Environmental 
Quality Act (CEQA) Guidelines (Guidelines) Section 15126.2(a), which states that “[a]n EIR [Environmental 
Impact Report] shall identify and focus on the significant environmental impacts of  the proposed project” 
and Section 15143, which states that “[t]he EIR shall focus on the significant effects on the environment.” 
The Guidelines allow use of  an Initial Study to document project effects that are less than significant 
(Guidelines Section 15063[a]). Guidelines Section 15128 requires that an EIR contain a statement briefly 
indicating the reasons that various possible significant effects of  a project were determined not to be 
significant, and were therefore not discussed in detail in the Draft EIR.  

As described in the Notice of  Preparation (NOP) prepared for the proposed project and circulated from 
December 14, 2018, to January 23, 2019, all impact categories were found to have at least one potentially 
significant impact; therefore, all categories have been evaluated in the EIR. 
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